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St Michael and All Angels Parish Report
Greetings to all from everyone at St Michael’s Wilmington. It is with great pleasure we present to you this report concerning our involvement in the wonderful community here in Wilmington. Even during in the interregnum, where we await a new vicar to join us, we have been maintaining our course and serving people of all ages in Wilmington every week. For more information visit: https://www.stmichaelswilmington.org.uk/home.htm 
Parish Magazine 
Our Parish magazine, the ‘Wilmington Parish News’ is under new leadership and direction. We have exciting and informative articles in each issue. There is something for everyone, from puzzles to interviews with the amazing people and organisations of Wilmington. We are very excited to see it grow and to share good news all over the parish. 
Holiday at Home 
St Michael’s ‘Holiday at Home’ happens a few times a year in our Church Hall for those unable to go away on holiday or who just want a day of fun, community and food. We welcome people to a time of entertainment and relaxation. Our most recent Holiday at Home was a big success, themed around Remembrance Day we had a great many join us for a holiday gathering.
Coffee Stop 
Every Tuesday from 10-12 we at St Michael’s open our doors and invite people to join us for Coffee and Cake. We are happy to see and serve so many wonderful people in this time from all over the parish (and sometimes even further). 
Ministry to Care Homes and Sheltered Accommodations 
St Michael’s makes regular visits to the care homes and sheltered accommodations here in Wilmington. We do church services, songs of praise and even communion at a number of locations. Our excellent pastoral team also perform regular home visits to those who need them. 
Youth and Children’s Work 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our youth and children’s work is exciting and varied. We have an under 5’s meeting every Thursday morning (9:30-11am) during term time, where we invite those with young ones to join us for tea, biscuits, songs and fun. Our youth worker, Alex, visits many schools in the area for various things. At Wilmington Primary and Oakfield Primary every term assemblies on a number of topics are delivered. Alex also helps facilitate weekly lunch time Christian Union meetings in Wilmington Grammar School Girls and Wilmington Grammar School Boys. We continue to run our Thursday evening youth Group ‘Encounter’ (7-9pm), providing fun, games and activities for those aged 11-18
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